-AndnwesHouse
Barblcan London EC2Y 8BA

City of London Licensing

PO Box 270

Guildhali

LONDON

EC2P 2EJ 14 May 2018

Dear Sir
Enoteca de Luca on London Wall Place

We are writing to you to express our coricern over the licence application by Enoteca for their
proposed premises in the London Wall Place davelopment.

We understand that they are asking for 7- day opening, with alcohol licensing hours 11am-
12pm Monday to Saturday and as late as10pm on Sunday. These premisas are adjacent to our
residential block!! How can they apply for hours significantly greater (and more disturbing) than
existing premises close to our estate — Jamie’s and Davy’s on the Highwaik and the Wood Street Bar
diractly below our flat? And significantly greater than their own bar in Basinghall Street {12-10
Monday to Friday and closed at the weekend)?

We appreciate that it Is difficult to balance different interests in the City, but this application is
outlandish — the noise (damage and litter etc) with increased outside, late night drinking would
adversely impact the public nuisance licensing objectives and seriously detract from the positive
public space that the LWP deveiopment has enabled.

If approved, whet do you expect the response of other establishments wouid be?

Yours sincere

Kevin Geary and Lisa Hesling






